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Dear Mr.Brand, Town of Farmington 10/18/18
Director of Development,
RE: SEQR Letter /Delaware River Solar Power Plant

I'm writing you in opposition to the Large-Scale Solar Power Plant proposed By
Delaware River Solar. Delaware River Solar is a startup company in NYC and does
Not have the best interest of the citizens of Farmington in mind as they DUMP
their footprint in our back yard.

Three years ago | purchased a Historically significant Cobblestone House at 595
Yellow Mills Rd and have taken great pride in restoring this Ontario County
beauty. | emphatically would NOT have purchased /restored this labor of love had
| been aware of the possibility of such a large-Scale Solar Power Plant being built
nearby.

I moved to Farmington for the rural farm atmosphere and the thought of living
next to an Industrial complex sickens me.

Thank You

James Dennie, Farmington Resident.
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